From: Grant Snyder

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and Trade
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2020 10:03:52 PM

Legislatures,

As a small business owner and operator in Lincoln County, Oregon, | would like to support the opposition to house
bill 1530 pertaining to Cap and Trade within the State of Oregon. | (WE) pay well our fair share in PUC and T-
Plate fees per year with DOT, our counties, the state and IRS. Another tax on fuel will increase the market price for
delivered goods pasted on to customers; this is not fair to them or us. If Nike, Microsoft and Intel support Kate
Brown in her BS attempt to backdoor this HB and NOT put it to the voters of Oregon, well, it is just another Shift,
Nadler and Pelosi Sham Show that we all watched layout in DC over the last few months! Its about time we as
Oregonians, Rebulicans and US Citizens stand up for the BS liberal ideals (Doing whatever they want at anytime)
and as my late father would say,...start “Calling a Rock a Rock!” Rural Oregon doesn’t need further tax bases to
support Portland companies, their infrastructure, and intercity expenses. | do not support HB 1530, Kate Brown and
the other liberals in this state working to dethrone the people doing the work for our great state and our country as
throughout!

Rgrds.

Grant L. Snyder
Wiggins Hauling Works
Depoe Bey, OR
Lincoln County
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